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Year 3 had an amazing trip around Burgess Hill. We walked to the town centre and heard a lovely story in the library. 
We were lucky enough to be invited by the Town Clerk to go and see where he works, and even got to see in his office! 
On the way back to school, we tallied the amount of vehicles in a residential and industrial area. We used this data back 
at school to make bar charts! We were on the look out for places to eat, shop, work and play in Burgess Hill and we 
found lots! 

Adam from Mandela 
Class went on holiday to 
Dorset & took part in a 
‘Family Frolic’ race with 
fellow Burgess Hill      
runners. Adam came 5th 
place in the team, while 
his mum came 1st place 
in the marathon! Here’s   
Adam with his medal. 

Isabelle from Mandela 
was recently awarded 
certificates for    
passing her Grade 2 
Cello & Grade 2 Ballet 
exams. Congratulations       
Isabelle! 

Clara from Shakespeare 
Class got a distinction in 
her entry level exam for 
LAMDA (the London   
Academy of Music &    
Dramatic Art). Part of 
the exam was the recital 
of a monologue. 

Suvheet from        
Shakespeare Class earned 
a  medal & certificate for               
participating in the Bur-
gess Hill  Library’s      
Summer Reading Challenge. 
He read 6 books during 
the Summer holidays to 
achieve this. 

Amelia from Rowling Class 
also took part in the Summer  
Reading Challenge at the     
Library. Here she is with her 
medal & certificate, awarded 
after she read 6 books during 
the holidays. 

Hollie from Turner 
class won all these  
trophies in her first 
dance competition! The 
two largest are for 
coming 1st place. Well 
done Hollie! 


